


Interviews will be held 12th May 2021       

Diamond Learning Partnership Trust is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare
of young people and we expect all staff to share this commitment. Applicants are thanked for
their interest in this post.  Please note that only the candidates shortlisted for interview will 
be contacted.


